

Hughenden Primary School
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley
High Wycombe, Bucks HP14 4LR
Telephone 01494 562501
Email office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk
Website www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

Year 5 & 6 Day Visit to 'Hazard Alley' Thursday 18 June 2015

Dear Parents,

We are planning to take the children in Year 5 and 6 to 'Hazard Alley' at the Safety Centre in Milton Keynes on Thursday 18 June, 2015. The purpose of the visit is to enhance awareness of dangers in the home and outside.

Mr Meatyard will be leading the visit and will be accompanied by three members of our school staff.

On the day your child will need to wear their school uniform for the visit – the centre does advise girls to wear trousers. Children will also need the following items:

A packed lunch in a disposable bag
A disposable bottle of water (no glass bottles please)
Asthma inhalers and other essential medication

We will be travelling in a coach fitted with 3-point seat belts and will leave the school promptly at 9.15am. The session at Hazard Alley will run from 10.30am until 12.30pm. Children will eat their packed lunch at the centre and then return back to school in good time for the end of the day.

In order to cover the cost of both coach travel and entrance fee I am requesting a contribution of £18.30 per child. Please make cheques payable to Hughenden Primary School. Please could you complete the attached consent form and return it you're your contribution to school office by Friday 5 June.

We recognise that this cost is higher than in previous years, but we have been unable to secure a subsidy from Wycombe District Council for our visit this year, however, we feel it is hugely beneficial for the children to visit the centre to learn important skills which will stay with them for life.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Leighton Headteacher